
                                                                                                 GT - Tron e-AUDI 

 
 
 

.4/20260/10 - Date: Recall 
 

   

11 2023 Audi e-Tron GT 

 
 
 

The battery modules of the vehicle's high-voltage battery must be checked 

during a workshop visit for safety reasons. The scope of the work involved 

will require the vehicle to be in the workshop for between one and two days. 

If it is necessary to replace some of the battery modules, this may take up to 

three days. 
 

 

  

The high-voltage battery must be checked on the affected 

vehicles and, if necessary, one or more modules must be 

replaced 

 

      

 

 

 

 

During Official Working Hours 

Contact Number +96822845100 



 


